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2.
INFORMATION
2.1 This report has been produced following the request made at the last meeting of the Town Forum.
2.2 Kettering Borough Council’s Executive Committee have been receiving a standing report item ‘maintaining a durable budget’ since its May 2010 meeting. The report seeks to keep members informed of the Councils latest budget position, its medium term financial strategy and also tracks any key funding announcements that have been made by the Government.

2.3 More importantly, the reports have set out the Councils ‘budget delivery framework’ and have established a timeframe for reporting back to members on ensuring that the Councils budget position remains sustainable into the future.

2.4 The last Executive Committee (13th October 2010) considered a further update report in relation to:
· A reminder of the Council's Medium Term Financial Policy

· An update of the latest budget position

· An update on the work that is taking place on the ‘budget delivery framework’ in relation to the priorities workstream and the capital review.

Rather than precis the report, the entire report is attached as Appendix ‘C’ for members of the forum to read. 

2.5
At the next meeting of the Executive, there will be a presentation that summarises the key implications of the recent Government Spending Review announcement. The implications of this are currently being evaluated and will become clearer in December when the Government publishes the Local Government Finance Settlement.

1.	PURPOSE OF REPORT





	At the previous meeting of the Town Forum, it was agreed that updates in respect of the Borough Council’s budget would be brought to each meeting..	





3.	RECOMMENDATION





	Kettering Town Forum receives the report.








